
 Well, we’ve reached the start of February already! Let us firstly wish you all a 
rather belated Happy New Year! Where does the time go? We just want to take this 
opportunity to acknowledge and thank everybody who has supported our events—
from giving up your time to help out through to attending our events and spending 
your hard-earned cash! We couldn’t do it without you. Our small army of volunteers is 
steadily growing and makes our job so much easier, so thank you. Many hands 
definitely make light(er) work. Any offers to help are always welcome. You can contact 
us by grabbing us in the playground, via the office, speaking to the Class Reps or via 
the BG School Crowd Facebook page (see the link above). Everyone is welcome.  

Find us on Facebook— BG School Crowd 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/
burroughgreenprimary/?ref=group_header  

Class 1 & 2  performed 
amazingly in their production of 
‘Jesus Christmas Party’. Through 
the sale of tickets and a raffle 
we managed to raise £944. 
School were able to use some of 
this profit to purchase the 
performance licence & some 
new costumes.  

There have been three Film 
Fridays where over 75% of 
pupils have stayed after 
school to enjoy watching a 
movie and having a bit to eat 
with their friends. We have 
had fantastic support from 
local supermarkets and have 
managed to raise £749. 

 

During the Autumn term we were 
asked to provide tea/coffee and 
cakes at the open afternoon. The 
support from parents was 
incredible; from baking delicious 
cakes, to helping man the area.  



The glow in the dark disco 
was yet again another huge 
success. With thanks to DJ Stu 
and many parents giving up 
their Friday night to apply 
tattoos and sell glow bits we 
were able to raise £193. 

Bags2School is a great 
way to recycle unworn 
clothes. By clearing out 
our wardrobes we 
managed to raise £120. 
Next collection is 26/3/18 

The second hand uniform stall, 
ran via the Facebook page and 
on the courtyard, helped to 
raise £68. There is still a huge 
bundle of 2nd hand uniform. If 
you need anything please ask. 

Don’t forget we have a PTA noticeboard. It 
is located in the courtyard area near the 
school hall. Please watch out for notices 
and other information going on soon..... 

The next PTA meeting is ........ 
Wednesday 21st February 2018 @ The Bull.  

We plan to discuss how we will be spending the monies raised so far & what 
events to plan for the rest of the year. Please come along and share any 
ideas. We’re a friendly group and love to welcome anyone new.  

 

Friday 23rd march  

 

School hall  

 

Timings to follow  

 

£2 per child  

(Includes drinks and snack)  

 

Look out for the class reps! 
If you have any questions or 
any fantastic new ideas for 
events feel free to chat to a 
class rep. 
 
Class 1—  Mandy Corbett 
  Ruth Mcdonald 
Class 2— Frankie Law 
  Ashley Norton 
Class 3— Stacey Read 
  Kim ~Howard 
Class 4— Michelle Wishart 
  Michelle Morley 


